City of Hebron Estates Minutes
City Community Center
March 6, 2007
7:00 p.m.
Present: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Allen, Forshee, Clerk Picheo, Atty. Edison, and 5 guests.

inutes: Motion to approve February 5, 2007 was made by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Allen; Motion Passed 2/0.
Budget: Motion to pay the regular monthly bills was made by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Allen; Motion Passed 2/0.

Officer Cook Report: Officer Cook stated that had made 18 contacts and worked a total of 10 hours for the month of February. Officer
Cook reported that the city had 2 vehicle break-ins (which was on the county’s watch) in the apartments behind the community center.
He also reported on several break -ins that had taken place in Deer Run.

Officer Wilson Report: Mayor Clark gave Officer Wilson’s report. The report stated that Officer Wilson had made 23 contacts and worked
a total of 21 hours for the month of February. Officer Wilson report also stated that 11 cars had been broken into in Deer Run and 1 car was
stolen in Pioneer Village. Officer Wilson report included a report that he stopped a car that had some young men who when stopped claimed
that they were lost. Officer Wilson reported that two from Happy Hollow, one from Shepherdsville and one was from Broadway.

Old Business: Clerk Picheo reminded the council that the city is down to 7 tax bills and would send a certified letter in April.
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Comm. Forshee asked about the cost of moving a mailbox and seeding on East Hebron Lane. Mayor Clark stated that Noe’s Bush Hogging
gave the city an estimate for $900.00.

Mayor Clark stated that the Ordinance on Portable Storage Units would be tabled until Comm. Tucker was present.
New Business: Atty. Edison stated that the Courier Journal has a new feature that allows us to post information or legal postings on-line.

oo
Comm. Forshee asked if “Mane Tamers” had applied for their'&ﬂ?mit. Clerk Picheo stated, no. Mayor Clark asked Atty. Edison to proceed
with legal proceedings. w"
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Mayor Clark stated that the new flomeland Security Director is Mike Phillips.

yor Clark explained to the council and residents that he attended a meeting (along with all the mayors in Bullitt County) with the County
Judge. She stated that her number one concern would be the widening project for Highway 44. Mayor Clark stated that he was concerned
and had called some folks and had found out that the new road (to replace Preston Hwy) will stop at John Harper Highway. Mayor Clark
stated that if this happens any traffic coming from the north will cause a major traffic problem. He explained that we already have a traffic
flow problem between East Hebron Lane and John Harper Highway. Mayor Clark urged everyone to contact their State Representative or
Senator to let them know your thoughts.

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Allen Passed 2/0.Meeting adjourned 7:45 p.m.
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